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American School Health Association Update 
 
Call for Papers: 
 
The American School Health Association is coming to California.  The 2005 annual conference will be at 
the Burbank Hilton from October 19 - 22.  The call for papers is currently on the ASHA web site.  
Applications from California are especially invited.  This is an opportunity to showcase what you are 
doing in your school to promote health – both with others in California and with others from around the 
U.S. and beyond.  The theme is Supersize Prevention: Obesity, Diabetes, and Other Critical Health Issues. 
 
Applications to present (either an oral presentation, a poster, or lead a round table discussion) are at 
http://www.ashaweb.org/annual_conferences.html
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http://www.ashaweb.org
 

 ix

http://www.ashaweb.org/annual_conferences.html
mailto:swooley@ashaweb.org
http://www.ashaweb.org/

